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IQAC Advisory Meeting

~ Date: 18. 12.2018

The Advisory board members are 1) Dr. V.Mohana Sundaram, IQAC Director, PSG

College of Arts and Science, Coimbatore and 2) Dr. K.Sumathi, IQAC Coordinator, PSGR
Krishnammal College, Coimbatore.

The Administrative body includes 1) Dr.Sr. Helen, Principal, Nirmala College for
Women and 2) Dr. Sr. Mary Fabiola, Controller of Examinations.

™ The IQAC members are 1) Dr. Pawlin Vasanthi joseph, IQAC Coordinator and 2) Mrs
Folentia Kamal, Department of Commerce 3) Dr. R. Maliga, Department of History 4) Dr. .
Julia Rose Mary, Department of Mathematices 5) Dr. Rosaline Mary, Department of Zoology 6)
Miss Harsha M. Pandiya, Department of English 7) Dr. C. Subha, Department of Chemistry 8)

Ms A. Jansi Rani, Department of computer sciences.

Dr. V. Mohana Sundaram addresses the Advisory Board of IQAC

The IQAC Coordinator of the college presented all the activities of the college, from June
to November 2018 - Departments, student union activities, fundings received from Government

Agencies. The coordinator also highlighted the MOU’s signed between the College and the
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Industries and the Incubation Centers established on the college for training programmes and

placement.

The Board members appreciated the Organization of the Nirmala Annual Research
Congress where 99 research papers were published. They appreciated the efforts of the IQAC in
strengthening research. The NCC Cadet Steffi Mary Thomas was also applauded for her
participation in the RD Parade, New Delhj.

They insisted that reports are a must for al] activities conducted in the college. Feed backs
are essential for all the students, in terms of curriculum, teaching-learning and the general

environment of the college.

There was a discussion on Outcome Based Education in the curriculum. OBE was
initially introduced for engineering colleges, but has now been implemented for arts and sciences
colleges. Though it is difficult to chart related outcomes in an arts and science college, it is
important that these practices are initiated in the colleges. The question papers have to be

analysed according to the OBE pattern.

The members also suggested that the potential ability of the students, have to be

recognized and tapped accordingly to achieve greater heights.

The meeting came to an end with the vote of thanks by Miss Harsha Pandiya, Assistant
Professor, Department of English.

Discussion during the Advisory Board Meeting




